
The National Archives reference PREM 49/108

10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 24A

From the Private Secreary 5 May 1997

Doo Dawmivds

VISIT BY THE TAOISEACH

My letter of 5 May referred to the Taoiscach’s interest in highlighting

East/West issues during his visit to London later this week. I now attach the

statement he is making this evening about this. Clearly we will need to cover the

points he highlights in our bricfing.

I am copying this to Ken Lindsay (Northern Ireland Office),

Jan Polley (Cabinet Office) and Veronica Sutherland (in Dublin).

lon eer

JOHN HOLMES

Dominick Chilcott Esq

Foreign and Commonwealth Office


